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This bill would put a tremendous undue burden on FFLs in Oregon. These are extra, 

unnecessary and repetitive procedures and costs that will put many out of business.  

This could lead to black market activity which I can be very dangerous.  I would ask 

you to consider all the effects this bill will have on Oregonians, dangerous to the 

public, unknown costs to our citizens, and unconstitutional for all. 


